
Poor maternal health can have devastating 
consequences and is an urgent issue to tackle. 
 
Midwives4All is an initiative of the Swedish MFA to 
spread knowledge about the benefits of midwives 
and evidence-based midwifery. We believe in the 
power of networks to achieve change. 
 
Midwives4all highlights the importance of midwifery 
in broad cooperation with a range of different 
stakeholders. Together, we draw on our networks to 
innovate, share knowledge and make an impact. 
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